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Message from the Guest Editor

Although pharmacogenomic research in psychiatry is not
advanced enough to provide a genetic basis for screening
and developing new molecules, it offers significant promise
for future studies. Based on this background, we launched
this Special Issue as a platform to publish studies from
researchers employing various research methods and
technologies to study psychopharmacological advances in
psychiatry. We welcome original papers, reviews, or meta-
analyses based on animal and human studies. We will
consider papers reporting observational, clinical trials,
genetics, imaging, computational, health service research,
and ecological and in vitro data.
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Message from the Editor-in-Chief

Journal of Personalized Medicine (JPM; ISSN 2075-4426) is
an international, open access journal aimed at bringing all
aspects of personalized medicine to one platform. JPM
publishes cutting edge, innovative preclinical and
translational scientific research and technologies related to
personalized medicine (e.g., precision medicine,
pharmacogenomics/proteomics, systems biology, ‘omics
association analysis). JPM is covered in Scopus, the
Science Citation Index Expanded (SCIE), PubMed, PMC,
Embase, and other databases.
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